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April 29, 2018 

Dear Mr. Tita and Mr. Griffiths: 

RE:  Development Next to Freight Rail Corridor Policy 

It is my understanding that the City staff will bring the draft Development Next Freight Rail Corridor 
Policy forward to Council’s Standing Committee on Planning and Urban Development on Monday, April 
30. 

On behalf of Canadian Pacific, sincere congratulations on reaching this milestone.  City planning staff 
have led an exhaustive effort to develop the draft policy.  The comprehensive approach included 
development of a baseline risk assessment, policy development based on the risk assessment and best 
practices, and public information sessions.  CP was pleased to participate in some of these sessions, and 
for the frequent updates from City staff.   

As you know, CP supported and continues to help guide the Federation of Canadian 
Municipalities/Railway Association of Canada Proximity Guidelines.  We are equally pleased that 
Councilor Cynthia Lulham, Project Director for the Proximity Guidelines, continues to be engaged in your 
policy development process as the draft policy reaches this milestone. 

I look forward to the next steps.  If, in the interim, CP can provide additional assistance, please let me 
know. 

Sincerely, 

Pete Bayerle 
Sr Manager Public Works – West 
Canadian Pacific. 
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